
     “Hear Ye, Hear Ye.  Here is the definitive word on the Garage Sale.  I regret we ran into some 

bumps the committee thought were too big to overcome this year.  But we are doing a scaled down 

version by participating in the city wide garage sale on Saturday, April 12th at the Civic Center.  

You will be receiving an email later that will give all the particulars about how you can help. 

 

     I hope you are planning to attend the meeting March 14th. We 

will be having lunch and hold the meeting at Gohn Hall.  The pro-

gram will be given by Deanna Smith and you will learn about the 

completion programs that are housed there.  If you have not seen 

inside the building, this will be a good time to see it.  The renova-

tion is very nice. 

 

     Our March meeting is all that is planned for the month; howev-

er, April is another story.  The first Friday of the month, April 4, will be the Spring Fashion Show 

at the West Plains Country Club.  Often the spr ing numbers are down, but surely with all of 

the cold weather we have had this winter people will be anxious to look at spring clothes and be 

reassured warmer weather will arrive.  You can play a part by planning to attend and asking your 

friends to purchase a ticket.  Florence James at the Kloz Klozet and  Kristi Dake at Cottage Flow-

ers & Interiors, are gracious to do  all the work.  All we do is sell tickets and get the proceeds.  

Help us make this a good money maker for the Garnett Library. 

 

     Also, in April is the annual auction for the university.  This year it is on April 

11th at the Opera House.  Once again we will get a share of the proceeds; there-

fore, I hope all of you will support the auction by your attendance.  Last year 

you may remember we gave a dinner at my house.  This year we are giving 

“The Dessert of the Month.”  We will be calling on twelve of you to provide 

a homemade dessert the second week of the month.  Many of the Friends are 

known to be good cooks; therefore, I think this will fetch a tidy price. 

 

     On the 12th of April as I mentioned we will be participating in the community wide garage sale 

at the Civic Center and on the 11th of April we will have our last meeting of the year.  It will be 

held at the Garnett Library and everyone can view the wonderful space created by the compact 

shelving. 
      
     See you on March 14.” 

      ~ Kay Garrett 

 G o  t o  G o h n  H a l l  f o r  F r i e n d s !  

 March Meeting Date:   

March 14, 2014 

 Location:  Gohn Hall 

 Cost of lunch: $10 

 Call in your reserva-
tions today at 255-

7940 

M I S S O U R I  S T A T E  U N I V E R S I T Y - W E S T  P L A I N S  

Friends of the Garnett Library 
March 2014 Volume 5, Issue 7 

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: 

Individual Members          52 

Lifetime Individual           24 

Business Members         0 
Lifetime Business               4 

Total Membership             80 

FriendsOfGarnettLibrary@MissouriState.edu 417-255-7940 

 

2 0 1 3 - 2 0 1 4  

P R O G R A M S  

A N D  E V E N T S  

EO/AA 

 

Please RSVP for lunch so that there will be enough food and seating! 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  

 

General Acct        $ 5,431.62 

Book Fund Acct      $ 485.75 
Total Balance       $ 5,917.37   

 

As of  February 28, 2014 

What’s Going on in 

Gohn Hall? 

Deanna Smith 
Mar 14 

Spring Fashion Show  

West Plains Country 

Club 
Apr  4 

From Collection to 

Connection 

Sylvia Kuhlmeier 

Garnett Library 

 

Apr 11 

Support Friends at    

the Community Wide 

Garage Sale 

Civic Center 

 

Apr 12 

Don’t forget to record  
your volunteer hours at 

our next meeting! 
 

As of 1/31/14, Friends  

volunteered 1,686 hours! 

Gohn Hall 

 

Save the 
Date! 

Spring Fashion Show 
Friday, April 4 
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